Dear New Member,

We are so glad you contacted UFAN’S Division of Eosinphilic Support (DOES). We
are a support group for patients and families that have been diagnosed with an
eosinphilic gastrointestinal disorder, have severe allergies, restricted diets, or need
feeding tube support.

Our group is quite diverse, serving both pediatric and adult patients. While some
members are newly diagnosed, others are familiar with their disorder. We offer
education, support, and activities for all members.

Our meetings are on the last Tuesday, 7:00 p.m. of every other month. Our first
meeting of the year will be in January and our last meeting is in November. We meet
in the Doly Education building of the Intermountain Medical Center located at 5121 S.
Cottonwood St. In Murray, Utah.

Because this group is a division of the Utah Food Allergy Network, we would suggest
you go onto our website to find up-to-date news and events.
http://www.utahfoodallergy.org/

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything we can do to help support you
and your family.

Tammy Zundel

Director of Eosinphilic Support
Utah Food Allergy Network
does@utahfoodallergy.org

Julie Alverson

President

Utah Food Allergy Network
jalverson@utahfoodallergy.org
http://www.utahfoodallergy.org/
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